
 

Euros Final: Sunday Evening 

                                                 

 9.7.21 

Dear Parents,  

We know that a large number of Frome Valley families will be watching the football 

final this Sunday.  

 

Due to the late finish time of the match, we will be closing our morning register at 

11am on Monday 12th July. This means that, for any family with children that 

stayed up late to watch the match, the children can have a bit of extra sleep in the 

morning and this will not affect their attendance as long as they arrive at school by 

11am. For children that do arrive later than the normal drop off time, you will need to 

come to the main school entrance and phone the school office. We will then collect 

your child and take them to the classroom.  

 

For any families that haven’t watched the match, we will expect to see you at the 

normal drop off time.  

 

We look forward to seeing all the children on Monday morning – hopefully with big 

smiles on their faces! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Frome Valley First School  

 

 

 


